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Sir/Madam, I would like to register my strong disapproval of this proposal to
 turn our Golf Course in to a Cemetery. This land  was gifted to the community
 in perpetuity as a golf course,how it came to be sold is a mystery to me. 
This Golf Course is the only Sporting facility that we have in Wallacia,& it is
 being proposed to take that away from the community. I understand that two
 other Cemeteries have been approved in Neighboring Greendale. Why the need
 to put a Cemetery right in the village of Wallacia.
 I think it is an affront to this Community that you are even considering this.
 Wallacia Golf Course should remain as a Golf Course as our Older residents
 intended. 
Les Rhodes
33 year resident of Wallacia.




